BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In The Matter Of The Verified Application
)

And Petition Of Laclede Gas Company For  
)
Case No. GO-2006-0377 Establishment Of An Infrastructure 
)
Tariff File No. YG-2006-0747

System Replacement Surcharge
)


RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION  


COMES NOW Laclede Gas Company (“Laclede” or "Company"), and in response to the Staff’s memorandum and recommendation (“Staff Recommendation”) filed in this case on May 19, 2006, states that Laclede agrees with the Staff Recommendation.  Although the Staff Recommendation did not address the customer notices proposed by Laclede in its April 20, 2006 request for Approval of Customer Notices, Laclede has previously spoken to Staff and the Office of the Public Counsel about these notices and represents that these parties do not object to the notices. 

WHEREFORE, for the foregoing reasons, Laclede Gas Company respectfully requests that the Commission accept this Response to the Staff Recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,


/s/ Rick Zucker
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE


The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Response was served on the General Counsel of the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, the Office of the Public Counsel, and all parties or record on this 31st day of May, 2006 by hand-delivery, fax, electronic mail or by placing a copy of such Request, postage prepaid, in the United States mail.


/s/ Gerry Lynch




Gerry Lynch
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